
 

 

 WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 Mulgoa Road 
WALLACIA  NSW  2745 

Tel:  4773 8433 
Email: Wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
                                         Principal:  Mr Scott Grenfell 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
Thursday April 6, 2023 
 

Dear students/parents/caregivers and families, 

 
We hope you have a great Easter and a fantastic holiday!! 

 
 
A REMINDER / DON’T FORGET 
 
ANZAC Day- Tuesday 25th April- Service at Warragamba- Mrs Cassandra Neaton and Mrs 
Jessica Farrugia have kindly volunteered to be our parent representatives at the Warragamba 
ANZAC Day Ceremony Tuesday 25/04/2023.  
 
Everyone is invited to attend ANZAC Service in the Memorial Park at Warragamba. Mrs Neaton and 
Mrs Farrugia will meet students at 10:45am at the Warragamba Neighbourhood Centre cnr 
Fourteenth Street and Weir Road Warragamba to be ready for the ANZAC Day march and service.  
 
Students will need to wear full school uniform for this event. 
 
Please check Wallacia Public School Facebook for any changes closer to the day. 
 

Term 2 
 
Staff Development Day- Wallacia PS teachers will be participating in combined professional 
learning on Aboriginal Education with Luddenham PS and Mulgoa PS at Luddenham PS 
 

Students return to School- Students return to school Wednesday 26th of April 
 

Healthy Harold Life Education- Wednesday 26th of April 

P & C Meeting-Wednesday 26th April-3.15pm In the Library.  ALL WELCOME! 

Community Festival- Sat 29th April- 10am till 4pm- This is a community event that has been 
organised by the Wallacia Progress Society and should be a fantastic day to get the community 
together.  

Our School Choir and Dance group will perform from 10am- be at school at 9.30am 

- Choir students please wear your school shirt and then you can change out of it after performing. 

- Dance group please wear appropriate, casual clothes. 

 
Scott Grenfell 
Principal 
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